
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 
 

OF  
 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 
 

MURPHY CREEK METROPOLITAN DISTROCT NO. 3 
 

ARAPAHOE COUNTY, COLORADO 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors for the Murphy Creek Metropolitan District 
No. 3, Arapahoe County, Colorado, has cancelled the regular Board meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 
June 18, 2025. 
 

MURPHY CREEK METROPOLITAN 
DISTRICT NO. 3 

ARAPAHOE COUNTY, COLORADO 
 
 

By: _________________________ 
District Manager 

 
Posted to the District’s website not less than 3 days prior to the meeting 
 


